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Dear Sir or Madam: 

I am writing this letter to confirm that Ms. Sirine Achour completed a project ("Collect/Connect") 
working with my research group at the University of Michigan from January to May 2021. 
 
During this period, she developed the frontend, backend and AI judge for a serious game 
("Collect/Connect") that encourages players to discover novel relationships among cards 
representing artifacts housed in several University of Michigan museums. This work included 
the design and implementation of the database behind the game. 
 
Her work was both innovative and of the very best quality. Sirine's written and oral 
communication skills are excellent. She is a good programmer and has well developed software 
engineering skills. She demonstrated that she is very knowledgeable about machine learning 
and data science. 
 
I am happy to report that Ms. Sirine Achour completed this project in a highly satisfactory 
manner. Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information regarding Ms. 
Achour. 

    Sincerely, 

                                           

Bruce R. Maxim 
Nattu Natarajan Professor of Engineering 


